
 

 
 TCS/GEN/053/2022-23 Date: 03-06-2022 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS – اللطف 

SUBJECT: SPREAD SMILES 

 

Dear Parent, 
Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 

“Selfless giving is the art of living” 

 
The Central School proudly announces the implementation 

of a new initiative ‘SPREAD SMILES’ by the TCS Student 

Council with the objective of spreading smile and happiness 

on the faces of our support staff. The school has arranged a 

refrigerator which will be placed in the corridor for students 

and staff to donate packed food and drinks to be enjoyed 

by those who work hard through the day and make our 

lives better.   

 

We request every parent to encourage your child to 

participate by donating at least once a week and instill in 

them the value of helping those in need which is the way of 

life for all of us. Your cooperation and commitment at all 

times to direct school’s initiatives towards success is 

appreciated with high gratitude.  

 

Together we can achieve greater heights. 

 
Regards, 

 
 
 
Seema Umar 
Vice Principal 


